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Lisa,

I am pleased to submit this follow up to PG&E’s response to the Deficiency Report for the Fulton-
Fitch Mountain Reconductoring Project, Application No. A.15-12-005. 

In response to your requests in items PD-04, PD-06, PD-07, PD-11, PD-14, and TT-04, the attached,
3-page project map shows existing poles with project-specific numbers, and the proposed
preliminary locations of drainage and water crossings, pull-sites, staging areas, landing zones and
other project features.

Sincerely,
Molly

Molly Sandomire
Senior Environmental Planner
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